
 
Friday 12th July 2024  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Looking ahead to September, we are excited to be working with the Adult and Community 
Education Team, hosting free courses for parents/carers and their children.  Please do have a look 
and sign up if you can. More information can be found here: 
https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/2024/07/12/family-learning-workshops/   
 
Next Tuesday afternoon, classes 1-12 will be visiting their new classrooms. Please could children be 
collected from these new classrooms at the end of the day.  A reminder of your child’s new class 
can be found here: https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/2024/06/28/weekly-update-68/  As ever, 
please don’t hesitate to ask if you have any questions at all.  
 
The school hall was the scene of much excitement today as pupils were treated to the debut 
showing of Year 6’s show Robin Hood and the Sherwood Hoodies.  Following a short but intense 
period of preparation and rehearsals, this performance was incredible in every way. If you are 
due to watch it next week, you are in for an unforgettable experience.  Huge congratulations to 
Year 6 and to all adults involved.  
 

 
 

https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/2024/07/12/family-learning-workshops/
https://www.penpolschool.co.uk/2024/06/28/weekly-update-68/


 
It’s been a particularly busy week for Penpol pupils 
performing further afield too.  
 
Well-done to all involved in Savvy Studios’ ‘Elements’ 
production at The Hall for Cornwall earlier this week.  
It looks to have been an incredible performance. 
Pictures and more details can be found over on the 
Savvy Studios Facebook page.   
 
Congratulations also to all those who joined Hayle 
Academy students in the cast of Shrek Jr this week. 
Another stunning performance by all.  
 
Even further afield, Skye Hollow performed at this 
year’s Dance World Cup in Prague with her team.  
They wowed judges in each category, returning to 
the UK with 4th and 3rd place medals. An absolutely 
incredible achievement.  

 
Please do let me know if your child is 
keen to visit school on Tuesday 3rd 
September. We plan to facilitate a 
relaxed outdoor session and to give 
children the chance to visit their 
classrooms ahead of the start of term the 
following day.  
 
Next Monday, Alayah Dale and friends 
will be selling home-crafted bracelets in 
the the Key Stage 2 playground during 
lunchtime. Prices will range from 50p to 
£1.50, with all proceeds going to Penpol 
PFA.  If you would like to buy one, please 
send cash in with your child in a clearly 
marked envelope on Monday.  Thank 
you Alayah – what a wonderful effort!  
 
Have you recently changed your 
address or phone number? Please do 
update your details at the office as soon 
as possible.  Thank you.  
 
Penpol students really are curious, 
creative and couragous learners. Year 4 
enjoyed every moment at Camp Kernow 
earlier in the week – with impressive rain-
soaked resilience from Class 9. 
Meanwhile, Year 5 enjoyed their last of 
three surf sessions with Shore Surf  
today. Incredble progress has been 
made by all. Very well-done. J 
 
As ever, more pictures can be found at our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/PenpolSchoolOfficial  
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/PenpolSchoolOfficial


It’s been a very sporty week too as we’ve finished off our full round of Sports Days. Incredibly, the 
weather worked out pretty nicely too. Thank you to those of you able to join us.  
 
 

 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Chris Chislett (he/him) 
Headteacher 
head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 
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